
1

Vice, Rudith (CDC/NCEZID/OD)

From: Youngblood, Laura (CDC/NCEZID/OD)
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 12:22 PM
To: Vice, Rudith (CDC/NCEZID/OD); Nti-Berko, Sonja Mali (CDC/NCEZID/DIDRI/RRRSB)
Subject: Regulatory Status of EIP

Dear Rudith and Sonja,  
 
The purpose of this e-mail is to confirm the regulatory status of the projects funded through the EIP Cooperative 
Agreement.  EIP is a hybrid CoAg that allows for both research and non=research activities.  I generally do not know 
which activities are or might be research until I receive the applications. 
 
However, I can confirm that the Core surveillance activities for each program area are non-research and do not require 
IRB review. 
 
Sincerely, 
Laura  
Laura Youngblood, MPH, CIP  
Human Subjects Advisor | NCEZID Information Collections & Human Studies Team | lyoungblood@cdc.gov | Office:  (404) 639-
6394 | Mobile:  (404) 510-0093 
 


